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FIRST THANKSGIVING

On a cold, cold winter 
day

We came from Holland 
to America to stay. 

The Indians helped us 
to plant our maize;

So we could celebrate 
our Thanlcsgiving day. 

The winter was snowy, 
freezing, and cold. 

Away to church on Sun­
day we stole.

We thanked God for the 
corn we raised;

So that wo would have 
plenty alv/ays.
Turkeys v/ere plentyful 
in this land;

So we always had gion 
and big turkey at 
hand.

From then on Tint 11 
these days 

Vie celebrate our 
Thanksgiving in many 
ways,
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Fly Becomes Popular 
Once In Lifetime

The filthy, pestifer­
ous fly becomes the 
much sought for fly.
After a five minutes* 
chase, exhausted, the 
sophomore acience
girls began ripping 
off legs, tearing off 
heads so as to examine 
then under the micro­
scope ,
They find the fly so 
covercd in all kinds 
of imaginable filth, 
they agree ho has the 
right to bo despised,
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4 -H  MEMBERS 
ENJOY PARTY

Laughter and Eaisic 
was heard by everyone 
near the club house 
Wednesday night as the 
4-H club held its 
party,
Mrs, Kate Niblock 

Harvey brought a vic- 
trola with her and, 
square dances and the 
Virginia Reel were en­
joyed by all.
Drinks bought by the 

boys and cakes and 
sandwiches furnished 
by the girls were 
served,
Î r, Kermit Lev;is, the 

Bailey senior local 
leader, and Mrs, .Lewis 
attended the party.

Fear More Acute 
Than Sickness
Homev/ard bound, foar? 
stricken and faced\vith‘ 
illness, wore thfee-. 
girls and a boy Friday 
night,
Going to a party at 

Betty Doris’s home 
Jean, Nancy, Ruth, and 
Scott found was fun; 
but going home, facing 
their mothers and ex­
pecting to have pneu­
monia, was a different 
matter.
As a result of bob­

bing for apples, the 
four went home looking 
like drowned chickens. 
Only Scott became sici 
How sympathetic the 
girls could be I
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